Podcast: Santa’s North Pole

[bookmark: _GoBack]On December 23rd, the NHL and WPACE Radio will be hosting our annual Santa’s North Pole. During this event, families in need from all over New York City will be provided with the necessities to keep their families safe. However, we need your help. By volunteering your time at this enchanting event, you will receive a gift bag, courtesy of Reebok and Verizon Wireless filled with just the right accessories for the season in addition to receiving points on your NHL Community Outreach goal to Aruba in May. Volunteers are needed from 4-5pm, so register with your supervisor and let’s help keep New York families off the streets this season. 
